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On 06/03/2022 new hay waddles were installed around the October Ore Pile Reclamation 
permit. Extra waddles were installed also, this is to allow for animal destruction. We have 
inspected this on a regular basis and when animals have eaten of moved them they have 
been put back into place to prevent any sediment from leaving the permit area. 
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